
Palfrey and Pleck Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 18th 
September 2006 
 
Selection Panel for Locally Appointed Partners 
 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

This report outlines to the Local Neighbourhood Partnership the requirement 
to select members for the selection panel as highlighted at the last LNP 
meeting (re-selection of LAPs report on 31st July 2006) 
 
2. Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to: 

(a) Nominate 2 Ward members, 1 LAP and 1 WBSP Partner onto the 
selection panel 

3.  Background 
 
The nomination process for recruiting further LAPs to fill current vacancies 
has commenced.  The closing date for applications to be received is the 29th 
September, 2006.  The Selection Process will start thereafter, where the 
selection panel consisting of the following representatives will consider each 
application.    

 
o 2 Ward Members 

o A representative from the Walsall Borough Strategic Partnership 

Nominated Partners 

o A representative from the remaining Local Partners 

o An independent adviser from the Community Empowerment 

Partnership Board 

Contact Officers 
 
Narinder Singh Chumber  
Senior Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel: 01922 653508     Mob: 07921 872234 
Email:   ChumberN@walsall.gov.uk 


